
 

Construction for the sewer extension along Randall Avenue is set to begin early summer. The 
locations of activities associated with this project are shown on the attached map and the work to 
be completed consists of installing sanitary sewer and then repaving Randall Avenue. The project is 
scheduled to take place from summer to fall of 2025, with the final lift of pavement and cleanup 
into the fall of 2025. The following is a summary of the preliminary project schedule:

June 2025: Start of Construction

September 2025: Substantial Completion

October 2025: Final Completion

During construction, there will be some additional heavy truck and equipment traffic coming 
through town. It will be necessary to close streets partially or completely to vehicular traffic for your 
safety. Street parking may also be restricted at some times and in certain areas.

There are no utility disruptions anticipated with this project.

The Township, Contractors, and Bollig Engineering ask that everyone stay clear of construction 
zones, obey construction signs, and be safe and cautious around construction equipment. If you 
have questions or concerns about the project, please contact Will O’Halloran, on-site Resident 
Project Representative (RPR) or Nathan Feist, Project Engineer at 218.595.7940.

Project updates and additional information are available at: www.bollig-engineering/thomson 
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